Building a Corridor of
Consiousness

December marks the season for North
Atlantic Right Whales to come home
to Georgia’s waters to calve their
newborns. Researchers estimate that
there are less than 350 whales left.
Join us for a multi-organization week
of events focused on building
awareness of North Atlanta right
whales through the arts, sciences,
and cultural projects!
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